
GURRIE MIDDLE SCHOOL STUDENT BULLETIN 
Wednesday, September 18, 2019 

 
HOT LUNCH: Chicken Queso Burrito  
 Hot Dog  
 
BIRTHDAYS:   No birthdays today   
     

 
1. Do you want a pizza party in your advisory? Show Gurrie that your advisory rocks by 

winning the Annual Canned Food Drive contest. The advisory with the most items will 
win a pizza party. Donate non-perishable food items in your advisory’s designated 
box.  Items will be donated to the St. Cletus Food Pantry helping those in our 
community. St. Cletus always needs canned and boxed food, but also consider bringing 
paper goods, toiletries and diapers of all sizes.  Please be sure to check the dates on 
your packages or cans.  Expired food cannot be accepted and will not count towards 
your advisory total.  We ask you PLEASE do not open bulk or packaged items for sanitary 
reasons. We are also looking for Gurrie students who would like to help deliver the food 
to St. Cletus tomorrow and Friday, September 20th. If you are interested in helping and 
receiving service hours, see Mrs. Rupert in Room 109 or Ms. Zalewska in Room 208. 

 
2. Attention Student: There is a home girls basketball game after school on Thursday.  The 

concessions stand will be open.  Stop by for some pizza and treats. 
 

 

 
 
 

 

 


